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Hello there 
 
I'm just writing to offer my support to everyone involved at Camper coffee with regard 
to their license application. 
 
They have a fantastic vision for themselves and the arcade as a whole.  
 
I've been lucky enough to be served coffee and drinks by their staff whilst they 
worked at other establishments. I cannot fault them as their skill, knowledge and 
overall customer relationship is fantastic. 
 
As a business owner operating in the McCoys Arcade myself I've seen the amount of 
work and dedication they've put into their flagship premises. I really believe that their 
success will be the to the benefit and success of everyone involved with McCoys 
Arcade. 
 
Thanks for your time 
 
Dan Whiteland 
 
 
 

 
 


